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RUPERT WERTHEIMER
PRESENTS AT THE
INTELLIGENCE FORUMS

Tuesday, September 19th, was a remarkable evening as Rupert took the
stage at the prestigious Intelligence Forums organised by Harry Corbett
and the Intelligence Forums team, hosted by Shoosmiths

Rupert shared some of the complex challenges faced by managing agents
in our industry today, and l|later on delved deeper into the future
prospects for the industry, exploring innovative solutions and strategies to
improve client experiences.

It was a great evening <connecting with industry professionals and
infroducing our newest feam member, Matt McCracken, to the event. We
would like to express our gratitude to Intelligence Forums, Shoosmiths,
and, of course, our valued clients and partners who continue to support us
on this journey.

Stay tuned for more updates and insights from Lornhaoam as we lead the

way in block management expertise.

rwertheimer@lornham.com 020 7724 4777



https://www.linkedin.com/company/shoosmiths/

